
Lakeville Area Schools 2025 Tax Levy

Lakeville Area Schools ISD 194 wants to offer you as much information as 
possible about the Pay 25 tax levy. A public hearing date is set for Dec. 17, 
2024 at 7 p.m. at the District Offi ce. The meeting will be broadcast live on 

Charter local cable channel 188 or at https://isd194letv.viebit.com/.

For more information on the FY25 budget and tax levy, visit the District 
website at isd194.org/budget.

Lakeville Area Schools FY25 Tax Levy
Lakeville Area Schools strives to ensure strong fi scal 
responsibility and high accountability by optimizing 
the revenue provided to support student success. 
Sustaining this high performing expectation is essential 
to our Lakeville Area community. We appreciate your 
continued fi nancial support to provide educational 
opportunities for all students. The district’s levy is 
decreasing 0.36% for the Fiscal Year 2025.

*Please note that if the Nov. 5, 2024 referendum passes, tax 
percentages will increase.
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